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NORMAL FLIGHT OPERATIONS AT MBJ 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2017 | 8:00am 
 
 

MBJ Airports Limited, operators of the Sangster International Airport (SIA), advises that flight operations 

are back to normal.  

Some airlines will operate extra flights to accommodate passengers who were affected yesterday. 

Passengers are being asked to make contact with the airlines directly for rebooking and for further flight 

information. 

 

 
 

For additional information on this advisory please contact: Sharon Hislop-Holt  
T: +1 876 952-2712 | M: +1876 564-7713 | E: shislop@mbjairport.com 


